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The SEDRIS Organization is pleased that all SEDRIS standards have been approved for publication, and four of the eight standards have been published by ISO, with the remaining four expected in June/July 2006.

The significant work of SC 24 WG8, and specifically the contribution of SC 24 national bodies and liaison organizations, is the primary factor for the successful completion of these standards at such a high quality.  The work is a significant achievement, with more than 2000 pages of highly detailed and technical material in the standards.

The SEDRIS Organization has completed the corresponding implementations of these standards, and is in the testing phase of the implementations.  These implementations will be available in July 2006, as software development kits (SDK) release 4.1, from the SEDRIS web site.  The implementations will also include the latest updates to the EDCS registry, as part of the EDCS SDK release. Support utilities and various tools and converters, compliant with release 4.1, will also be available from the SEDRIS web site.
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